

Creating beautiful smiles with a gentle touch

GANNON B. STAHL, D.D.S., P.C.

Comprehensive Care:

- Preventive Dentistry & Hygiene
- Natural Looking Crowns & Restorations
- CEREC® Single-visit Restorations
- Invisalign®
- Implant Restorations
- TMJ Evaluation & Treatment
- Professional Whitening
- Metal-free Dentistry

Comfortable, Accessible Dentistry:

- Families Welcome
- Accommodating Appointments
- Interest-free Financing
- Nitrous Oxide & Oral Sedation Available

Spa-like Services:

- Music or Movies During Treatment
- Pillows, Blankets & Warm Scented Towels
- Refreshments

October 15, 2014

Dear Patients, Friends, and Colleagues,

I am excited to announce that Pineview Aesthetic & Family Dentistry will be relocating as of January 1st, 2015. We will be merging with the nearby practice of Dr. Scott Cahoon, located at 14030 NE 24th St., #100, Bellevue, WA 98007 (approximately 1.2 miles away from our present location). Postcards with directions will be available through the end of the year, and patients will receive reminders via telephone prior to any appointment(s) at the new office.

I feel quite fortunate to have found in Dr. Cahoon someone who shares my devotion to patients and excellence in the delivery of family dental care. By way of introduction, I would like to give you an indication of Dr. Cahoon's training, education, and experience. Dr. Scott Cahoon was born and raised in Yakima, Washington. He came to the University of Washington on a wrestling scholarship and later graduated from the UW School of Dentistry.

Following graduation, Dr. Cahoon spent 2 years practicing general and periodontal dentistry in the United States Navy Dental Corps before setting up his family dental practice in Bellevue, WA.

He is married to his college sweetheart and has two grown sons and a daughter in law, all of whom are graduates of the University of Washington and big Husky fans. He is currently teaching at the University of Washington Dental School as an affiliated Assistant Professor in the Department of Restorative Dentistry working with the 3rd and 4th year dental students on the clinic floor.

You, our valued patients, can be assured that we will continue to practice the same high standard of dentistry with the continuity and expertise of our caring, well-trained, and compassionate staff as you have become accustomed. Joining forces with Dr. Cahoon will allow greater doctor availability, more appointment times (Monday through Friday), and twice the diagnosing power with which to provide the best dental care possible.

We will all enjoy the new space as it is more convenient and provides free parking in a beautifully upgraded facility. If you have any questions regarding the relocation, don't hesitate to call the office at (425) 649-0800.

Sincerely,



Gannon B. Stahl, DDS